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Headteacher: Tijen Hassan Primorg School

Dear Parents

The Quest for... Space

Year 1 has planned an exciting visit from the Freshwater Theatre which is linked to our
learning quest topic Space. The purpose of the visit is for children to explore the role of an
astronaut. The children will become new recruits for the Space Programme and undertake
various assignments to discover what astronauts do and what skills they need. They will
prepare for a mission into space, recreate the first moon landing and journey through our
solar system to explore the planets.

All Year 1 classes will be having a session which will take place on Thursday 18th April 2024.

The cost of this session is £7.00.

Please log onto Parentmail>Payments>Shop to make the payment by Monday 15th April
2024.

Children will need to bring their reading books and Chromebooks to school as usual.

Kind regards

Year 1 Team



